
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 1 – COMMUNITY BASED BUDGETING 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Stephen Greenhalgh 
 
 (ii) Councillor Peter Tobias 
 
 
“This Council: 
 
(1) Welcomes plans for decentralisation of public services in the Localism and 

Decentralisation Bill. 
(2) Notes that the borough is one of four pilot authorities for Community-Based 

budgeting from April 2011. 
(3) Welcomes the opportunity to pool public budgets at community level in Hammersmith 

and Fulham and to get residents involved in designing and running local public 
services. 

(4) Commits itself to exploiting the opportunity to deliver enhanced services to residents 
of the borough through the pilot project.” 

 

 
  
 
 


